
ROMBERG AND BOYD, ARCHITECTS, 340 ALBERT STREET, MELBOURNE, C.2 *41-5351

March 30th, 1967.

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Miss Pamela Clark has been with this office for 19 months. She has done

typing and stenographic work and much of the time has acted in the capacity

of a private secretary to one of the principals. She is very bright, capable and

willing, and we are really very sorry to see her leaving us - which is her

idea and not ours. We tried to convince her to stayi

ROBIN BOYD
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